Taylor White Foundation Agenda

Meeting Date: 3/22/15
Meeting Time: 4:30-5:45pm
Location(s): Elgee Rehfeld Mertz Office

Drivers training

e We've finished contacting all sponsors and people involved with the training to let
them know that is was postponed.

o Eaglecrest and Mendenhall Auto are both onboard for a 2016 training.
¢ Fundraising:
o Sam got our CBJ Youth Activity Grant application in. We asked for $20,000
and expect to hear back before June.
o Dept. of Labor has a large fund (called PETS), which we may be a good
candidate for. Carol will find out more about this program by next meeting.
e SWERVE is the potential BREAKS replacement for the drivers training

o They haven’t yet gotten back to us with a lot of details. We need to nail down
things this summer.

= (Can parents be involved? How are donations handled? etc.
* Future agenda item: review the questions/answers we discussed
with Swerve, make sure we have everything covered.
o We will need to handle most of the registration on the website, ourselves.
Morgan will aim to have a solution identified by August.

Requests about posting links to our website

e We discussed the requests we occasionally receive through the website requesting
that we share links to other sites. The board will review the links before posting to
the website to ensure we only post quality content.

Car Display

e We will continue to use the DOT parking lot as storage for the car unless we hear
otherwise.

e Carol will reach out to the school district to see if they are interested in having the
display this year.
e Previous places we’ve had the display: DMV, Eagle Beach, Folk Fest.
o The Eagle Beach spot is currently occupied by construction.

Next meeting: 4/19/15



